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I write to make a submission to the Local Election Boundary Commission regarding the Terenure
area.

The changes made by the last Boundary Commision, in the context of Terenure, have in my view
been very successful. | would wish to see them retained.

Prior, to the {ast boundary change, Terenure village was split down the Main Street into two
different electoral areas. This meant that we were at the periphery of two local Area Offices and had
different public representatives. The village and the community have benefitted very much by being
a single unit. Business is doing well in the village and the local Residents Associations can join
together on projects in the interest of the whole community. We are also together for the purpose
of Neighbourhood Watch general meetings.

I submit that the present boundaries should be retained.

Yours sincerely
Edith Wynne



